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Number calls out related to stairlifts 
 

 
Query: 
How many call outs to homes made by the Dorset & Wiltshire Fire and Rescue 
Service were related to injuries or problems with stairlifts in (a) 2019, (b) 2020, (c) 
2021, and (d) 2022? 

  
Response: 
We don’t have a specific option concerning stairlifts within our Incident 
Recording System. However, we have searched the incident narrative log 
concerning your request and included the results below. 
  
In 2019 we had 7 calls relating to injuries or problems with stairlifts. 
In 2020 we had 4 calls relating to injuries or problems with stairlifts. 
In 2021 we had 8 calls relating to injuries or problems with stairlifts. 
In 2022 we had 6 calls relating to injuries or problems with stairlifts. 
  
For me details please see the attached document. 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Information/Detail accurate on the date provided: 10, August 2023   


